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 MEMO 
 Date:  June 22nd, 2022 
 To:  Metro Office of the Chief Executive Officer 
 From:  Public Safety Advisory Committee (PSAC) 
 Re:  Outcomes from the June 15th, 2022 PSAC Meeting  - Recommendations on Metro’s Public 
 Safety Ecosystem 

 During the June 15th, 2021 Public Safety Advisory Committee (PSAC) meeting, the advisory 
 body held a vote to approve the following: 

 ●  A draft of  recommendations on PSAC's Vision of Metro's  Public Safety Ecosystem 

 Below is a summary of the committee action: 

 ●  PSAC voted to approve a  modified version of the recommendations  on PSAC's Vision of 
 Metro's Public Safety Ecosystem  . The vote was 9 “yes''  votes, 1 “no” vote, 1 “abstain” 
 vote, and 3 absent members. 

 ●  The draft modifications made during the meeting are as follows (and highlighted in green 
 in the document: 

 1.  In the “A Call for Systemic Change” paragraph, add additional context about the 
 use of non-law enforcement public safety measures and their funding via the 
 phasing out of Metro’s law enforcement contracts. 

 2.  Under “Safety Infrastructure Improvements,” add a recommendation calling for 
 the continued deployment of Blue Light and Call Point infrastructure. 

 3.  Under “Centralize Communication Portals for the Public,” add “resolve or contest 
 citations” as one of the potential functions for this portal. 

 ■  In this same paragraph, add context about the importance of including 
 call-in functionality and not limiting access solely to online portal options. 
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